' THE BOURNE ACADEMY
- Celebrating 10 years

24 March 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,
Just a few important notices for the end of term:

Mufti — Friday 26 March:

As per the letter last week, students are permitted to wear Mufti for a donation of £1 to tutors.
Funds raised will be split 50/50 between The Bourne Foundation and our partner school in Kenya,
Osiligi Obaya. A copy of the letter is here: TBA Letter Template (thebourneacademy.com)

Last Day Timings and Catering:

The last day of Spring Term is Thursday 1 April — Students will be dismissed as follows:

1.15pm:

e Year 7 - Learning Lane
e Year 10 — Reception
e Year 11 — Back Gate

1.30pm:

e Year 8 — Learning Lane
e Year 9 - Reception
e Year 12/13 — Back Gate

The first day of Summer Term is Monday 19 April 2021.

On the last day of term, Innovate’s food service will be carried out at break time, rather than the
usual lunch time.

Lost Property:
Please find attached our Lost Property list.

Items can be reclaimed by students from Reception until 1.30pm on Thursday 1 April, after this date,
any remaining items will be donated to a local charity. (Please note that we cannot allow visitors on
site, therefore items can only be claimed by students).

Please remind your children to look for any lost items in their classrooms, before the end of term.

We take this opportunity to wish you a relaxing Easter break.

Kind Regards,
The Bourne Academy

Principal: Mr Mark Avoth
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